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Sayers, Margery

From: JOHN SMITH <jdsmith51@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 12:55 PM
To: CouncilMail

Subject: Minimum Wage Bill

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Date: 11/1/21
Subj: CB 82-2021

Dear Council Members:

Please raise Howard County's minimum wage to at least $16.00 an hour. I saw an ad for
Amazon that promised new employees $16.00 plus 20 weeks personal leave and college
tuition reimbursement. Howard County is a costly place to live. We need to raise wages
to ensure a viable workforce.

Thank you.
JD Smith

Owen Brown
Columbia



